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OPEN WEEK
The College is excited holding Open Week from March 4 - 9. 

This day is a great opportunity for anyone considering enrolment to see the College in action.

There will an opportunity to visit classrooms, hear from the Principal and ask questions about the
College.

Please let your family and friends know and encourage them to register for this event on the
College website
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